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Date:  May 05, 2023 
 

To:  Campus Employees   

 

From:  Alexander Porter  
  Vice President for Administration and Finance/CFO 
 

 

Subject: ASI IRA Transition to State Announcement 

 
Effective July 1, 2023, the fiscal administration portion of the Instructionally Related Activities 
(IRA) program will transition from Associated Students, Inc. (ASI) to the Division of Administration 
and Finance (AF).  For fiscal year 2023/24, the committee oversight and awarding process will 
still be managed within ASI. 
 
The fiscal administration is transitioning to management by AF to increase operational efficiency 
for both ASI and AF.  I would like to extend my thanks to our partners in ASI for their historical 
leadership in managing these funds and their partnership in this transition. 
 
Due to the broad impact and importance of the IRA program, the AF Fiscal Services team is 
working closely with Academic Affairs and Student Affairs, along with ASI, to seek the smoothest 
transition possible.  It would be ideal to have no transition issues, but the reality is that we do 
expect there to be some minor challenges.  We are committed to work with our campus partners 
to complete the transition successfully. 
 
We anticipate this will benefit our faculty and staff who are instrumental in providing 
transformative experiences that contribute to student success and advance the mission of the 
university.  Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this transition, we welcome 
your comments and feedback via email to: vpadmin@fullerton.edu. 
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